
MARCH 2025 NEWSLETTER 
 

 
Hello fellow Safarians! We hope this finds you well and have survived the winter rain 
and snow on the peninsula. The month of March brings anticipated nice weather 
ahead. 
 
New PayHOA Implementation - We are excited to announce a new software 
upgrade in progress, PayHOA. It will serve as an easy-to-use singular portal where 
members can conveniently make online payments for dues, access their payment 
history, view important documents, submit requests, and maintain their contact 
information.  
 
More information to follow, including an anticipated date on when members can 
expect to access the program. It will not be available for the upcoming billing cycle 
for member payments as we are still working out details. In the meantime, you may 
receive an email from PayHOA, and this is part of our data input and testing 
process. If you see the Safari logo, rest assured it is not spam. 
 
Events in the Lodge – If you have an activity in the lodge that you would be interested 
in coordinating such as a holiday potluck, please contact Kim Stevenson at 360-
214-1483, or email at kimsafari@outlook.com, and she would be happy to assist. 
An idea would be a St. Patrick’s Day Potluck. 
 
Currently, there is a monthly potluck and Brown Bag Bingo on the second Monday of 
every month. 
 
Site Reminders – Please remember to maintain your site during the year (weeds, 
gutters, pressure washing, and propane tank and electrical stanchion painting 
upkeep. 
 
Board Positions – There will be four positions up for election this year: President, 
Treasurer, Secretary, and Assistant Finance Director. Declarations of Candidacy 
must be submitted by July 5th. If you’d like to contribute your experience to Safari 
and you have been a member in good standing for one year, please don’t hesitate to 
throw your hat into the voting pool! May the best candidate win! 
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That is all for now. If you ever have any questions or concerns, please call 
360-355-9512, or email safari3205@gmail.com. 
 
We hope to see many of you back in the park for the season, and as always, please 
look out for your neighbors. 
 
Safari Board of Directors 
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